Area 53 Assembly Meeting 
Accessibilities Committee Report 
September 11, 2022 
 
The Accessibilities Committee hold their meetings on the fourth Saturday of the month at 11 am on zoom. The committee would like to welcome anyone interested in serving. 
 
The committee would like to communicate to our AA members with disabilities and/or special needs that we are available to help with reasonable accommodation requests to attend meetings, workshops, or other special events. We have also assisted in identifying resources available to those in need, including literature and online materials.

Some of our projects this year have included:

· Lending library 
· List the zoom A.A. meetings continuing for those who may be homebound  
· Reaching out to nursing homes to provide literature as well as meetings
· Providing Grapevine magazines and/or subscriptions to those homebound
· Education and training for those who create documents to make them accessible
· Tabletop displays for meetings and special AA events to communicate the committee’s focus 
· Plans for a future workshop on disability awareness and AA resources
 
The next meeting will be Saturday, September 24th at 11:00 am. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kathy B., Chair, Area 53 Accessibilities Committee 
